
July	 6, 1989 

Mr. Eric Winter 
PO Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 

RE:	 Street and Alley Closing 
Block Street and Adjacent Alleys 

Dear	 sir: 

Please find attached a map showing our existing 
sanitary sewer lines in the above-referenced area. We 
have no problems provided a 10' sanitary sewer easement 
(5' either side as constructed) is provided. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Respectfully, 

~S'I-..x..-Q 
Randy Simpkins
Chief Engineer 

Attachment 

RS/nw 

James A. Reed, MANAGER 
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ARKLAg ARKANSAS LOUISIANA GAS COMPANY 
ArUnui LoutMlftl C. Company 

• dlY'1SK)n 01 ArkI.. Inc 

Jonesboro, Arkansas 
June 29, 1989 

Mr. Eric Winters 
City of Jonesboro 
200 South Church 
Jonesboro, Ar. 72401 

Dear Mr. Winters, 

Arkansas Louisiana Gas Company does 
closing of Block Street, nor the closing 
of Aggie Road between Block and Liggett. 
lines in the alley or on Block Street. 

not 
of the alley 

We 

object 

do not 

to the 
north 

have gas 

Yours truly, 

~~
 
Bob Jones 

BJ/kw 


